
Kindergarten Halloween Parade 

On Wednesday October 31st the Kindergarten classes will be having their 

Halloween parade at 9:15 am.  Please have your child come to school with their 

costume on.  The students will come into the building, teachers will do 

attendance and the parade will start at 9:15 am.  Parents are invited to watch the 

parade and they can wait on the wood chip area on the back playground.  The 

classes will come outside and walk on the path around the back climbers and then 

come back into the school.  If it is raining then parents will be welcomed into the 

school for the Kindergarten parade.  

Please do not send toy weapons or a mask with your child.  This is a safety 

request, since they will need to see properly as they will be walking outside and 

through the school, up and down the stairs.      

Happy Halloween  

 


